TREADS ON THE TUNDRA

This is the last News Letter of the year. I sincerely hope everyone got something out of our past year's events.

Our November meeting was sparsely attended, nine members in all. Not enough for nomination of officers. Therefore nomination, election and instalation of new officers will take place at our Christmas Party on December 16, 1984.

Details for the Christmas Party, which should be fun for all, is as follows:

PLACE: THE PALACE SALOON AT ALASKALAND

TIME: December 16th, 1984, at 5:00 P.M. - UNTIL ????

MEAL: Shrimp Cocktail; Two Salads, Vegetables;

Fluffy Potatoes; Sesame Seed Rolls; and

Roast Baron of Beef.

COCKTAILS: NO HOST

CHARGES: Members NO CHARGE.

Invited Guests \$15.00 EACH.

ENTERTAINMENT: Jim Bell at the piano with sing alongs.

GIFT EXCHANGE: Boys bring boy gifts. Girls bring girl gifts.

Price not to exceed \$10.00. As you know this

is no ordinary gift exchange.

PARKING: Come through the back gate and park by the

Palace Saloon.

Please call Ruth Hill at 452-2142 to let her know how many will attend. It is imperative that we have a head count immediately.

I hope you will attend as this should be a great finale to a great year.

REMEMBER YOUR DUES AND EFFORTS MAKE THIS PARTY POSSIBLE SO COME ON OUT AND JOIN THE FUN.

CLAIN HILL PRESIDENT